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Homework Challenge – Spring 2 2025 

 

We would like children to select at least one of the homework challenges below for this term, 

however children can do as many as they wish. This will continue to be run alongside the regular 

reading practice, Phonics videos and work set on Learning with Parents. 
 

Art – Architecture (Year 1) 

 

Can you use some recyclable 

materials and some cardboard 

tubes to create a structure with 

pillars? 

 

Can you design an enclosure for 

your favourite zoo animal? 

 

Think about the habitat your animal 

would need. 

Science – Taking care of the 

Earth (Year 1) 

 

Can you take a photograph of all of 

the things your household has 

collected to be recycled in one 

week? How many things are made of 

plastic? Paper? Glass? 

 

 
Can you create a poster to persuade 

people to recycle? 

History – Kings and Queens  

(Year 1) 

 
King Charles needs help making 

some invitations for his birthday 

party on June 17th, 2024.   

Can you create an invitation for 

King Charles to send to his friends 

to invite them to his special day? 
 
You invitation needs to include the 

date of his party and where it is to 

be held. What else will you put on 

your Invitation? 

Can you design royal notepaper to 

put your invitation on?  
EYFS Maths- 

 

Complete a traffic survey. Draw the 

different types of transport that 

you can see and count how many of 

them there are! Which vehicle did 

you see the most? 

 

 
  

EYFS Knowledge- People Who 

Help Us 

 

Create a 3D model of an emergency 

vehicle. 

 

 
 

 
  

PSHE – Healthy Me (EYFS and 

Year 1) 
 

Create a poster or leaflet about 

how we can stay healthy.  

 

 Or create a healthy sandwich and 

think about your fillings (draw a 

picture and label the fillings, then 

make it!). 

 
 

We do ask that everyone has a go at this homework challenge, so that all the children have something 
to share at the end of each half term.    
Please bring your homework challenge work into school on the morning of Wednesday 2nd  April .  
All parents and children are invited to the Homework Challenge Drop In after school on the 
Wednesday 2nd April at 3.15pm. – so that you can see what your friends have produced!  

 

Mrs Calaby and Mrs Preston 


